Provisions of the Workplace Relations Amendment 
(Improved Protection of Victorian Workers) Bill 2002

Reasons for referral:

· The adequacy of the employment protections contained in the bill for Schedule 1A workers and outworkers having regard to the protections enjoyed by other Victorian and Australian workers and outworkers.

· The implications (including any Constitutional implications) of the bill for alternative legislative approaches at the state level, including the outworkers (Improved Protection) Bill and the Federal Awards (Uniform System) Bill.

